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Make sure that the pipes which penetrate the roof has the 
proper height above the finish roof level –  

and always review when we do roof replacements: 
 

 
 

 Pipe was cut short because the roof insulation was not taken into account. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Pipe should be about 12” (IL Plumbing Code 089.1430a) or more above the 
finished elevation of the roof.  

Take into account tapered insulation. 
Also – Please review your roof to make sure that vent pipes are at least 15’-0” away from any HVAC equipment. 


